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To Distribution list

Dear Residents,,

Contract No. 21/WSD/21
Relocation of Diamond Hill Fresh Water and Salt Water Service Reservoirs to Caverns

Notice to Affected Residents

CHUN WO-SINHYDRO JV is the main contractor for the Water Supplier Department’s contract 21/WSD/21.
This Project is to relocate the existing Diamond Hill Fresh Water and Salt Water Service Reservoirs and
associated facilities to caverns so as to release the existing site for housing and other uses beneficial to
the people’s livelihood while continuing to ensure an reliable, adequate and quality supply of water.

We wish to inform you that lifting operation will be conducted near the construction site on Chuk Yuen
Road near Chuk Yuen Bus Terminus, from 20" June to 21 June 2025, between 24:00 and 05:00. Also,
liting operation will be conducted near the construction site on Chuk Yuen Road near Pang Ching Court,
from 215 June to 22" June 2025, between 24:00 and 05:00.

We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause. Please understand that these works are essential for
providing services to you and other residents in your neighborhood. Due to minimize the effects of water
suspensions to public, we are unable to conduct the work during daytime hours. We assure you that we
will complete the work as quickly as possible while minimizing noise. We will implement noise mitigation
measures, including the use of a low-noise generator enclosed in an acoustical enclosure.

If you have any questions regarding the work, please contact our Operation Manager Mr. Matthew Li at
6076 6721.Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,
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* Paul Yu

Authorized Representative
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